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To whom it may concern,

There is a need for timely and rigorous oversight by the DEP and the Township should not have the
role of managing environmental risk.

The DEP should facilitate a timely remediation through active management and oversight.

The DEP should address stormwater management oversight to be put into place during the remedial
process.

DEP must be responsible to ensure the safety of the public and the environment.  The township does
not have the resources or the expertise.

 
Nick Mobile
42 Village Way, Malvern, PA 19355


